Bald Eagle Repeater Association
Club meeting

May 19, 2004

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, May 19, 2004 at the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Bill Barnes, N3JIX at 7:15pm.

Introduction of members was called.

There were 10 members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Stanley Boler, AB3BL, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Fran Burke, K3LYC, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Gary McCoy, K3GMC, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ, Howard Walburn Jr., KB3GGG.

The minutes of the meeting held on March 17, 2004 were approved on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Ryan Gross, N3SSL.

The Treasurer report was presented and was approved on a motion by Fran Burke, K3LYC and seconded by Gary McCoy, K3GMC.

The Balance in the Checking Account on May 19, 2004------$1,030.46.

Old Business:

An update on the repeaters was presented. There were a few adjustments and corrections made on the .09 Repeater. 
There will be a 100 watt Micor installed on the .05 repeater this summer.

The .49 repeater is working well.

A Work Day at the Repeater site is scheduled for Saturday, July 17, 2004.

A discussion was made on whether to purchase a new 30 amp Power Supply. On a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB to purchase a SEC-1230A, 30 amp 12V charger at a purchase price of $250.00 was seconded by Fran Burke, K3LYC. The motion was approved.

A performance check on the repeater will be made this summer.

New Business:

Bloomsburg Hamfest will be held on June 12.

The PA QSO Party will be held on October 9th and 10th.  Fran Burke, K3LYC was high score for Lycoming County last year with total point score of 83,587.

Field Day was discussed. Three sites are being looked at for this year event scheduled for June 26 and 27.

Page 2.

There has been no response to date of the coordination for the .49 Repeater. Bill, N3JIX will try to get in touch with the repeater coordinator.

There was a discussion on the BPL problem.
There was no other business presented and on a motion by Rob Paulhamus K3RWP to adjourn was seconded by Howard Walburn, KB3GGG and the meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm.

There was a 50/50 drawing. $14.00 was taken in. The winner was Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ for $7.00 and the Club received $7.00.

The Club wishes to thank Bill and Tina Barnes for allowing the Club to use their home to hold tonight’s meeting.

Refreshments were served. Sticky Buns and Coffee.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, BERA
